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DM  David M Zabell <DZabelll@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au>

Request for further information - R/2014/13/D
To @Tim Green

Dear Tim

Council staff have reviewed the subject modification for the Art Gallery of NSW and request further information to assist in understanding the impacts of
the proposal. In particular:

*  What are the driving forces in abandoning the seawater heat rejection system?

* What measures will be taken by the landscape architects to mitigate heat on trees and plants in the vicinity of the exhaust?

* What consideration has been given to the impact of the heat exhaust on pedestrian comfort?

* Further information or commitments are required regarding harvesting rainwater to minimise water use for the cooling towers.
* Sections and RLs are required to identify the height of the grill relative to the surrounding area.

At this stage and without further information to address the above Council is not in a position to support the proposed modification. Can you please
request further information of the applicant to address the concerns above? Council also reserves its right to provide a formal response by 10 July.

Regards

David M Zabell
Senior Planner
Planning Assessments
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